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Devoted To Amateur Radio Contesting and DXing From 160 Meters To Microwaves

News and Views Published For Members And Friends Of The Central Virginia Contest Club

Prez_Sez:


Well I suppose it is a commentary upon the state of ham radio that we have now had an election and I am its main result.  At least I wasn’t on a ballot in Palm Beach County Florida. But all this chat aside we must now start a new term and forge a new year for our club. I have produced a table for the remaining months of 2006 for volunteers to sign up on and I look forward to the meetings to follow. 
(Table attached).

I must say I treasure my time at the CVCC I have had good times at contests and have gained from my associations with all the top-level operators I meet with regularly.  Remember the absence of a volunteer for a month will result in a draft notice to the next member on the roster (As soon as the roster is firmed up you will know when the Sword of Damocles will move and hover). As this is a collection of talented and wise operators I know the next few months will be a great experience for all of us.

73 de K4KJL


Conditions during April were somewhat better than expected. The various VU4N stations provided lots of opportunities to check propagation to SE Asia which is our most difficult path. The VU4's were workable primarily on 3 bands from Virginia, 30, 20 and 17. Of these three bands 17 proved to be the easiest and 30 the most difficult. The window for 30 was mainly 2230 to 2330 GMT and W3UR provided most of the qso's during that period for us hungry east coast dx'ers. 17 meters provided mid-day propagation as well as some evening hour openings to our area. N4CH actually caught a mid-day opening on 15 for a very rare qso. I was delighted to get the VU4's on 30 and 17..on the latter band I got all three modes: cw, ssb and rtty. The RTTY was a new mode qso for me and 30 and 17 were new bands. 

NW4V had a great month with 19 new band/entities including VU4N and T68 which were all time new ones for Ed. 

WD4LBR was pleased to work HZ, P29, 9M6, V7, and S01 while his consort, K4WNW nailed the same list plus YX0LXT. 

W4PM continues his hot streak with 56 new B/E's so far this year on 30 alone. 20 yielded a 7Q7 and a TF and on 17 he picked up 9M2, TG and a YX0 which was also worked on 40 and 80. 
Our new president, K4KJL even sent in a report; a TI on 17. As Jerry notes, "One is better than Zero" 

W1ZA has finally gotten his line noise cleared up and has his ring rotator assembled. Despite his lack of rotation on all bands except 20 and 40, Duke has managed 74 new B/E's this year and when he gets up his 30 meter rotary dipole plus rotation on his log periodic he may be the person to beat in 06. 

VU4N was all time new for Roy, WK4Y and he got one of the rare 30 meter qso's. Roy worked the star-crossed YX0LXT group on 5 bands and now has 22 new B/E's for 2006. 

W4TNX is making good progress on his new place and now projects an October date for moving in. 

W4MYA reports that the 5A7A group have received our club donation and will put the CVCC logo on their web site. 

The six meter E-skip season is only weeks away and we are due a good year again. Last summer was the poorest season in my 17 years of working the band. Since last summer the HA's are on the band so that will be one to look for if we get a good central European opening this year. 

Good DX to all 

W4DR
Dah DaDit DaDiDiDah

(W4TNX)

· Progress (?) on the new QTH:

· Contract signed with the builder and loan application submitted 5/5/2006

· Building permit applied for and expected the week of 5/8/2006

· I estimate I am 2 months behind my original schedule for starting (C’est la vie)

· HOME BUILDING FACT: Takes Longer, Costs More!
· Estimated completion date is now October 5, 2006

Please send any newsletter (NL) items to me the Friday before a monthly CVCC meeting and I will try to get your info into the NL.

73, John

President Jerry Long, K4KJL


Secretary Marie Long, K4KML


Treasurer Bob Ladd, NK4H


Editor John Youell, W4TNX
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599 VA is published monthly by the Central Virginia Contest Club and is edited by John Youell, W4TNX


W4TNX@comcast.net





If you would like to get in touch with one of the club officers, please contact:





President, Jerry Long, K4KJL 


804-897-4954


jelong@yahoo.com





Secretary, Marie Long, K4KML 


804-795-2624


jelong@yahoo.com





Treasurer, Bob Ladd, NK4H


804-750-1015


RALadd@comcast.net








Visit our Website for Club �Meeting Information and Directions


� HYPERLINK HTTP://C-V-C-C.US ��HTTP://C-V-C-C.US�


Webmaster: Kyle Chavis, WA4PGM

















The CVCC Sponsors the W4ML Packet


Cluster Node on 145.09


Sys Op is Dennis Pinner, N4DEN


rdpinner@comcast.net
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